
To: WSU Electronic Engineering Technology (EET) Program Faculty and Staff 

From: Dean David L. Ferro 

ZĞ͗��ĞĂŶ͛Ɛ�ZĞƐƉŽŶƐĞ�ƚŽ���d�^ĞůĨ-^ƚƵĚǇ͕�ZĞǀŝĞǁĞƌƐ͛�ZĞƉŽƌƚ͕�ĂŶĚ���d�WƌŽŐƌĂŵ͛Ɛ�ZĞƐƉŽŶƐĞ�ƚŽ�hƚĂŚ�&ŝǀĞ�

Year Review 

Date: 8/18/15 

Thank you all for your many ĐŽŶƚƌŝďƵƚŝŽŶƐ�ƚŽ�t^h͛Ɛ���d�ZĞǀŝĞǁ�ƉƌŽĐĞƐƐ͘���ůů���d�ĨĂĐƵůƚǇ�ŵĞŵďĞƌƐ�ĂƐ�ĂŶĚ�

others in the Engineering Technology (ET) department, especially the chair, Rick Orr, as well as  
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